YEAR 7 2020

Parent Information Evening

3 December 2019

6:30pm to 8:00pm
An invitation is extended to parents / caregivers of Year 6 students attending
Katoomba High School in 2020. If you have not already attended morning tea or
had a tour of the school this will be a wonderful opportunity to learn more about
Katoomba High School.
The evening will be a great opportunity for you to:

e  Meet other Year 7 parents / caregivers

e  Meet and talk with high school staff: Principal, Deputy Principal, Head
Teacher Wellbeing and Year 7 Adviser

e Learn more about the subject areas in Year 7
e Tour the school
e  Find out more about school policies and procedures

e Ask questions

PLEASE NOTE — There will be NO uniform or school items available for
purchase at the Parent Information Evening on
Tuesday 3 December 2019
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UNIFORM SALES Tuesdays and Fridays 8:30am - 11:30am

Calculators, TAS packs, locker hire etc  Monday to Friday 8:30am - 11:30am




